
 


Provider Bulletin

Subject: Carpal Tunnel Surgical Procedures
Program: District Cares (Option 1) Bulletin Date: February 8, 2017
Bulletin Number: 17-001 Effective Date: March 1,2017

Purpose:

This bulletin serves to inform participating providers of benefit changes for carpal tunnel 
surgical procedures for District Cares (Option 1) members.

Benefit Change:

Effective March 1, 2017 - the list of excluded services for District Cares (Option 1) 
members will include the following exclusion:

■ Carpal tunnel surgical procedures

Professional and facility services associated with excluded procedures will be denied as 
a non-covered benefit.

For a complete listing of excluded services, please visit our website at www.hcdpbc.org 
or contact our Customer Services Department at (866) 930-0035.

Questions:

If you have any questions pertaining to this bulletin, please contact the Provider 
Services Department at (866) 930-1002.

Please insert the bulletin into your Provider Handbook. The policies and 
procedures in this bulletin supersede any related policies and procedures in the 
handbook.

http://www.hcdpbc.org/
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